March Zlst 1924,

Dear Rir:-

Sir Arthur Currie, who is &t present in

Ottawa, asked me to write regarding your letter of

the 17th inst. on the subject of Dr. Jacks.

We do not know anything of Dr. Jacks'
movements exceptins that he will be here on May 29th.
His address,however, is

Dr. L. P. Jacks,
Thot-over REdge,
Hesad ington Hill,
Oxford, Bngland.
No doubt he would reply to & cable

communicatione.

Yours fasithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey.




